PTA Meeting: 6th November 2024

Attendees: Nina, Nicola, Rachel, Gina, Chris and Murray

Apologies: Debra, Rani

- 1- Rachel discussed the difficulty in opening a bank account as the bank requires the ID's of all members as per our current constitution stating to have executive members.
- Two options to combat this were discussed. We can vote in two more members or remove the clause to have executive members on the committee.
- Rachel will email Gina, Debra or Donna to ask if they would join and therefore cover the executive members clause.
- Alternatively, we can vote at the AGM to remove the clause.
- Nina to ask Meagan and Cushla if they have an electronic copy of the original signed constitution.
- NB, 2 weeks notice must be given if we wish to revise the constitution.
- 2- Nicole has requested that the BOT show support to the PTA in order to work together on fundraising activities. Murray will bring this to the BOT.
- Murray suggested that meeting with the BOT will be best now to happen next February.
- Nicole will check in with Rani about attending in the new year.
- Current fundraising idea is for shade sails.
- Shellie will be the point of contact when the time comes to apply for grants.
- 3- Murray spoke of the introduction of an Alumni and how this will encourage support, sponsorship and a greater presence in the community.
- It was asked if there could be a mention about the PTA at the first Alumni which Murray said he would add to the agenda.
- 4- Graduation night, thursday 28 November, drop off for school uniforms.
- Nina will request advertising for this.
- 5- June 14 has been pencilled in as the date for the fundraiser next year.
- Any sponsorship letters will need to be out by Feb/March next year.
- All sponsorship letters are to be approved by Murray.
- It is hoped that Shelley will help with a ticket app.

Next meeting scheduled 18 Feb 2025. AGM 6:30 - 7:30

Meeting closed 7pm.